

Dear Books Behind Bars Member,

I became aware of your need for educational materials through WriteAPrisoner.com's Books Behind Bars program. I appreciate your mission to reduce recidivism, and in an effort to be a part of the solution, I would like to personally donate the enclosed materials to your Educational Department. I hope that this donation will aid in your efforts. Thank you again for helping to improve the overall effectiveness of the correctional system.

Sincerely,



"We read to know we are not alone."

~(.S. | ewis